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INDIVIDUALS WERE SERVED BY
STORY COUNTY PANTRIES IN JUNE.AB
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T

In the fall of 2021, ISU students experiencing 
low to very low food security increased to over 
31%. A spring 2022 survey found over 88% felt 
The SHOP has helped them attend/participate 
in classes and other campus activities.

Iowa State University has its own, 
student-run pantry, The SHOP, housed at 
1306 Beyer Hall. This is one of 19 food 
pantries in Story County currently.

     The SHOP has 
been a recipient of 

funds and donations 
from United Way’s 

annual LIVE UNITED 
Food Drive. ISU staff 

also participate 
in UWSC’s Hunger 

Collaboration to work 
together to address 

hunger in our county.
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